Feedback Form


IESO Reliability Standards Review – December 14, 2020
Feedback Provided by:
Name:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Title:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Organization:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Email:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Date:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Following the December 14, 2020 webinar on IESO Reliability Standards, the IESO is seeking feedback from participants on the proposed methodology and approach outlined in the presentation with respect to intertie support (non-firm imports). The IESO will work to consider feedback and incorporate comments as appropriate and post responses on the engagement webpage.
The referenced presentation can be found under the December 14, 2020 entry on the Reliability Standards Review webpage. 
Please provide feedback by January 18, 2021 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject: Feedback: Reliability Standards Review. To promote transparency, this feedback will be posted on the Reliability Standards Review webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender.  
Thank you for your time.
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	Have the areas of consideration been appropriately included in the proposed methodology?
	

	Are the approaches outlined reasonable for forecasting real-time market imports? 
	


General Comments/Feedback
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